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Dear Dr Gilliat

Thank you for your letter and enclosures dated 15 July 2010 regarding a complaint against
Professor Lord Robert Maurice Lipson Winston.

As Chair of the General Medical Council | cannot become involved in specific fitness to
practise investigations. | am therefore unable to accede to your request to meet with you in
private to discuss these matters.

The substantive materials provided by you in relation to this matter have been considered
on numerous occasions by the GMC since 1991. | would draw your attention to the
comprehensive response sent on 23 August 2007 by Linda Summers, Assistant Director,
Investigations. This letter rehearses the history of the previous complaints made by you
against Lord Winston and states clearly why the GMC will not be investigating this matter.

While it is clear you do not accept much of the contents of that letter, we regard this matter
as closed.

Yours sincerely
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